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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                 10th    March 2017  

Book Week 

 
We had a lovely week celebrating Book Week. Each 

class received a poetry book and recited a poem. 

The children all loved working with Storybarn. 

Thankyou for coming to Cinema Night – it was a 

great success and we will let you know how much 

was raised. 

Road Safety 

 
Next week the children will be revising 

road safety rules. They will also be 

designing a poster with the title  

‘STOP! Superbob Tells Off Parents’. 

The winning poster will be distributed 

to parents also reminding them of road 

safety. 

Upcoming Events 

 
Wed 22  Mar   Sing-Up Assembly 

                        Junior Hall 9.15a.m. 

 

Mon  27  Mar   Last After School Club 

 

Wed 29 Mar    Parents Evening 

                        (letter to follow) 

 

Thu  30 Mar    Parents Evening 

                       (letter to follow) 

 

 

Wear Blue for Bobby 

 
Monday 13th March  is the ‘Wear Blue for Bobby’ 

campaign day. This year our school will be 

supporting this important local cause. You may 

remember that in February  it was announced that 

our school, (Class 2W), had won the competition to 

name the title of the new book commissioned to 

support the campaign. The winning title was ‘STOP!  

Superbob Tells Off  Parents!’ As a result of this 

the book launch will take place here at Lister 

Infants on Monday 13th March. The author will 

deliver an assembly to the children and read the 

book to them. On the day all children will be 

allowed to wear their own clothes including 

something blue if possible. All children will be given 

a blue T shirt from the Slow Down for Bobby 

campaign which they will wear over their clothes. 

We ask for a contribution of £1.00 which will go 

towards the campaign to highlight road safety for 

Liverpool children. 

 

If any family would like to buy a copy of the book 

they can be ordered through the school office at a 

cost of £5.00 each. 

 

Dance Competition 

 
Well done to Miss Kervin’s Dance 

Troupe who were entered  into the 

LSSP Dance Competition today at 

North Liverpool Academy. The children 

were amazing and enjoyed taking part. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Computing           Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

                       Wear Blue for Bobby 

 

 

Tuesday          Musical Theatre 3-4pm 

 

 

Wednesday   

 

    

Thursday      Y2 Swimming 

 

                         

 

 

                         

 Friday         Biscuit Day – 2H to bring   
                        Biscuits 

 

 

                        Gymnastics  Club 3-4pm 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

 27th Feb   -    3rd Mar 

 

           RD     92.44 

           RM     96.43 

           1C      89.09 

           1K      97.58 

           2H      94.44 

           2W      99.15 

           AM      94.40 

           PM       85.00 

 

3 classes in green for the above 

week! Well done to those classes! 

Fantastic attendance yet again 2W 

with 99.15%   

 

 
        Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.15A.M. 

 

  Attendance for the above date: 

 

            94.89% 

Contacting School 

 
When contacting school can you please do so via 

telephone and not email. If we do not answer 

the phone then leave a message as we pick 

these up regularly but emails are not always 

read on the same day. Thank you for your 

continued co-operation. 

Sing-up Assembly 

 
We would like to invite all parents/carers to 

our Sing-up Assembly on Wednesday  22nd 

March at 9.15am in the Junior Hall. Come 

along and sing with us. 

 


